
        RIVERSIDE GATE SHARED FACILITIES  

 COMMUNIQUE 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Owners and Tenants of RG1 and RG2 
 
Re: Pickle Ball  
 
In August of 2023 we had advised that Pickle Ball was creating too much noise and to 
ensure the quiet enjoyment of all neighbors we had implemented a rule that Pickle 
Ball could only be played Monday through Friday 8 am to 5 pm. 
 
After monitoring this for over a month we have received many communications that 
Pickle Ball players that work full time are not able to play due to the time restraints; 
no evenings or weekends.  
 
Therefore, the Boards have agreed to change the rule now to allow Pickle Ball to be 
played 7 days a week from 8 am to 5 pm, thus allowing weekend pickle ball.  This 
change will take effect immediately. 
 
As a reminder, both courts are still reserved for tennis between 9:00am and 10:00am 
as per the existing rules. 
 
We hope this is an understandable compromise for all parties.   
 
Sincerely, 
Kimberly Renwick 
Property Manager for RGSF 
 


